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Paint and Sip hosted by Umoja

MS/CE Thesis Defense by Patrick G. Cigno

El cafecito: Spanish Game Night & Delicious Food!
Turner Teaching Fellow Candidate Lecture: Jessica Brandl

GET YOUR HAIR DONE ON CAMPUS!!

What's Happening? More Events...
TODAY TOMORROW WEDNESDAY
4:30 International Print Media 12:15 Corrective Action 4:00 Men's Lacrosse vs SUNY
Artist Lectures Documentation Training Geneseo
5:20 Yoga Class--Open to all 4:30 Chelsea Mosher ¢ Artist
6:00 Women's Lacrosse vs Open Meeting with Lecture
Medaille College Mark Zupan on 5:15 Lecture by Dr. Drew
ModernThink Survey Westen, Political
Results Psychologist
5:00 Meet the Dietitian! 5:20 Yoga Class--Open to all
7:00 Internationalitea:
The Community Table "Gender Expression" -
Cooking Class: Wednesday, March 28 at
Vegetarian Zucchini 7:00 pm
Provengal

6:00 El cafecito: Spanish
Game Night & Delicious
Food!

8:30 International Folk
Dancing

Advisement and Registration for Fall 2018

The Class Schedule for Fall Semester 2018 can be viewed now on BannerWeb.

--The advisement period for Fall registration begins Monday, March 26.

--Registration begins April 2.

To register for Fall Semester, see your advisor to plan your class schedule. Your advisor will provide
your "Alternate PIN," the code needed to access "Add or Drop Classes" on BannerWeb for Fall 2018.
The day on which you first gain access to Fall Semester registration depends on your class standing
"for registration purposes." For additional information and the schedule of dates on which each class
will first be able to access Fall Semester registration, see the attached "Registration Information”
document.

Questions? Stop in or phone the Student Service Center at 607-871-2123 or email
registrar@alfred.edu.

Attachment: Registration Information - Fall 2018

Submitted by: Larry Casey
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Health Center Water Shut Down

On Monday, March 26 from 7:00 am - 11:00 am the water will be shut down at Health Center for
minor repairs. Sorry for any inconvenience.

Physical Plant
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Submitted by: Kelly Moore
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Tickets for the May 2018 Commencement Ceremony

Alfred University announces a new ticket policy for the upcoming 2018 Commencement Ceremony.
Graduating students will each be allotted five tickets to the May 12, 10 a.m., ceremony. The policy is
being implemented to help establish a safe and secure venue in compliance with fire and safety codes.

In past years, admission to the ceremony in the McLane Center was on a first-come, first-served basis.

Faculty and members of the 2018 graduating class will not need a ticket because they are part of the
ceremony. Non-graduating students and University staff members will each be allotted one ticket.

Tickets will be available April 16 through May 11. Graduates, staff and students can pick up their
tickets in the Powell Campus Bookstore on the second floor of the Powell Campus Center. December
graduates walking in the May Commencement Ceremony may request a hold on tickets by March 28.
For questions regarding tickets for Commencement please contact Marcy Bradley in the Powell Campus

Bookstore at BRADLEMK@alfred.edu or (607) 871-2350 or Meghan Dwyer in the Provost Office at
dwyer@alfred.edu or (607) 871-2137.

Submitted by: Meghan Dwyer
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Website launch over weekend - PLAN ahead

We will be launching the new website over the weekend, starting Friday evening, March 30.

There will be a new procedure for adding events to AU's calendar and Alfred Today. Please be aware
that this notice pertains to events only and not general announcements. More details on how to post

events will be coming soon in Alfred Today and on MyAU this week.

Please plan ahead for anything you use www.alfred.edu for, as well as posting events for the online
calendar and Alfred Today. There will be minimal downtime during launch.

Please contact webmaster@alfred.edu with questions. Thanks for your patience as we work through
the launch.

Submitted by: Judy Linza
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Website Redesign Sneak Peak

Get a "sneak peak" at the new website design on Monday, March 26th at 12:15 PM in Holmes. We will
be showcasing a few pages from our new site so you can see what the new site will look like when it
launches the end of March.
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Submitted by: Jodi Bailey
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Open Meeting with Mark Zupan on ModernThink Survey Results
ATS and Support Staff Councils are sponsoring an open meeting with Mark Zupan on the ModernThink
Survey findings and ways AU is addressing the issues raised by the survey. There will be time for

questions and discussion. Date: Tuesday, March 27; Time: 12:15 pm; Place: Nevins Theater. All are
welcome.

Submitted by: Vicky Westacott
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Faculty/Staff Photos Thursday, March 22 and Monday, March 26

We are scheduling a photographer to be on campus Thursday, March 22 and Monday, March 26
specifically to capture profile photos. There is no appointment necessary. Photos will be taken on a
first come, first serve basis each day.

Thursday, March 22

10:00 am - 1:00 pm
PCC Alumni Lounge

2:00 pm - 5:00 pm
Kanakadea Room 104
Monday, March 26

10:00 am - 1:00 pm
McLane Annex Track (2nd floor)

2:00 pm - 5:00 pm
McMahon 2nd Floor (Newly renovated space)

If you prefer to make an appointment for a specific time during one of these sessions due to time
constraints, please email Jen Guarasci at guarascij@alfred.edu.

If you are not available either of these days, please contact Jen Guarasci at guarascij@alfred.edu
and we will find a time that will accommodate your schedule.

Thank you for working with us to make our new online faculty/staff directory and website launch
successful!

Submitted by: Jen Guarasci
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Saxon Racing Meeting

Saxon Racing will be having a meeting every Thursday in Seidlin 114 at 9:00 pm starting 8/31/17. New
members are always welcome!

Link: http://www.saxonracing.org
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Submitted by: Cameron Martineau
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Marlin Miller Outstanding Seniors 2018

Congratulations to the 2018 Marlin Miller Outstanding Seniors Logan Gee and Beryl Torthe! 59
nominations were received this year for this prestigious and competitive award, 10 higher than the
previous record from 2014. Thank you to everyone who wrote a nomination, and to our wonderful
seniors who make Alfred University such a terrific place to live, learn and work.

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter
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Corrective Action Documentation Training

This is the sixth training in an 8 month series targeted at any AU employee who has supervisory roles
in their department. This training can also be especially helpful for any staff who support the
supervisors in their department.

This training will encompass: corrective action vs. coaching, the process of corrective action, &
performance improvement plans
Supervisors who may be new in their rolls or need a refresher are encouraged to come.

This training will be held 12:15 p.m. - 1:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 14 and from 12:15 p.m. - 1:00
p.m., Tuesday, March 27 from 12:15-1 both located in the Kenyon/Allen Room. Please, feel free to
bring your lunch, and learn with Human Resources.

Submitted by: Kayleigh Misner
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Relay for Life!

Relay for Life will be held on Saturday, April 14 at Alfred State College from 12:00 pm - 12:00 am!
Now is the time to sign up your team and start fundraising!! Relay for Life is the signature fundraiser
for the American Cancer Society and we are trying to get Alfred University involved! During the event
at least one member of your team must be on the track at all times. This is to signify that cancer
never sleeps. The event includes an opening ceremony, a survivor lap, a caregiver lap, the teams lap,
the luminary ceremony, and the closing ceremony. The teams sets up a themed campsite (the theme
this year is TV Shows/Movies!) at the event and continues their fundraising efforts by collecting
donations for food, goods, games, and activities. Donations go towards cancer research, treatments
and support for those who are affected by cancer. Sign your team up for Relay for Life today with this
link!! http://relay.acsevents.or...

If you have any questions feel free to email Alfred University Colleges Against Cancer

(cac@alfred.edu) or Coryn Jepson from the Alfred State Relay for Life Committee
(JepsonCM@alfredstate.edu)!!

Submitted by: Andria Merrill
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Join the Women's Leadership Academy. Apply today!

Building on Alfred University's heritage as the first truly co-educational institution in the nation, the
Women's Leadership Academy (WLA) provides opportunities for Alfred University students to explore,
develop, and fulfill their potential as leaders personally, professionally, and within their communities.
The WLA is an elite group of AU students who combine academic coursework with experience-based
leadership.

Are you interested in...

-Developing leadership skills in project management, public speaking, and conflict resolution?
-Creating lasting relationships with Academy alumnae and

your fellow cohort members?

-Participating in WLA-exclusive events, field trips, and

workshops?

-Receiving priority access to funding for internships,

conferences, and research projects?

-Improving your resume?

-Examining the ways in which gender impacts leadership?

If the answer is YES!, apply today using the attached form or via the JLC's AU Connect page. This
year's application form is available under "Documents." Applications will be accepted until April 9th.
However, it is STRONGLY recommended that you apply as early as possible.

We seek students of all gender identities who are intellectually curious and ready to participate in an
academic and experience-based study of leadership. A particular GPA is not a prerequisite for
admission, but please note that academic and judicial records will be reviewed. Note: the Fall 2018
course, WGST 201: Gender and Leadership, is required for WLA members. It is two credits and will be
scheduled for Mondays, 7:20-9:10. The Spring 2019 required course, WGST 475: WLA Practicum, will
be offered based on the cohort's availability.

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about the WLA, please contact Abby Griffith at
griffitha@alfred.edu.

Attachment: 2018 WLA Application Form
Submitted by: Abby Griffith
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Summer Staff

The Office of Summer & Parent Programs is collecting resumes for several summer positions (Summer
Programs Assistant Director, Summer Work Crew members, Summer Camp Counselors). We will be
collecting applications/resumes/cover letters through Friday, April 13. If you are interested in any of
these positions, please contact me at: dunganbj@alfred.edu or call us at: 607.871.2612 to request
more information.

Submitted by: Bonnie Dungan
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March Years of Service Recognition

The Employee Recognition Committee would like to announce Years of Service dates for the month of
March 2018. The Committee will be observing years 1, 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, 45, and 50.

At Alfred University, we realize that our employees are our greatest asset, and we are delighted to
honor your dedicated service and commitment to this organization. It is our employees who uphold our
principles, demonstrate our vision of working for a better future for our University, deliver on our
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customer promise and make us the passionate organization we are today.

The success of our organization is a direct result of your efforts and dedication. Your commitment to
quality and personal and professional integrity is the differentiating factor that sets us apart from our
competition.

On behalf of Alfred University, it is with great pride and admiration that we congratulate you on this
service anniversary milestone.

Celebrating 1 Year of Service:

March 1- Andrew Makasziw- Desktop Technician- ITS

March 1- Jason Amore- VP University Relations- University Relations
March 30- Trina Cook- Administrative Assistant- Business and Finance

Celebrating 10 Years of Service:
March 17- Jennifer Posener- Assistant Dean- College of Liberal Arts/Sciences

Celebrating 30 Years of Service:

March 7- Billie Burns- Administrative Assistant- School of Art and Design
March 22- Marilyn Saxton- Secretary- Human Studies

Submitted by: Kayleigh Misner
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March Wellness Tips from BCBS

Check out the attachments to see healthy eating tips and wellness news from BCBS for the month of
March.

Attachment: March Tips
Attachment: Wellness News

Submitted by: Kayleigh Misner
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Nominations Needed for Employee Service Awards

The Employee Recognition Committee is proud to announce NEW service awards!

We need your help! We need nominations for these service awards by 4/2/18. These service awards
will be presented at the 1st Annual Employee Recognition Reception on May 8, 2018. There will be one

faculty and one staff winner for each award.

Please visit the HR website below to check out the official rules and details. If you have any questions,
feel free to reach out to Kayleigh Misner.

Link: Employee Recognition
Attachment: Reception Flyer
Submitted by: Kayleigh Misner
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Soulful Sit-downs

We have announced the Soulful Sit-down topics for the remainder of the semester! If you're interested
in what the topics are, click the PDF link to the poster below.
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Soulful Sit-downs are meaningful student-run conversations centered on topics ranging from
authenticity and mindfulness, to nostalgia and passion. This is not group therapy or a formal lecture!
The purpose is to facilitate in-depth, nonjudgmental connections with our peers while exploring topics
that are relevant to everyday life.

When: Every Monday

Time: 8:00-9:00 PM

Where: Herrick Library's Seminar Room 106

**0Only the Soulful Sit-down on March 23rd will be held in the Community Kitchen Space**

Link: Alfred University's Soulful Sit-down Facebook Page
Attachment: Soulful Sit-downs Topic Poster
Submitted by: Savannah Markajani
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AU Scholarship opportunity - Engineering majors and Education majors

ATTENTION: Alfred University School of Engineering majors, and Early Childhood/Childhood Education
(Pre-K - 6th grade) majors, who are New York State residents, United States citizens, and full-time
undergraduates -- are invited to apply for the 2018-19 New York State Federation of Home Bureaus,
Inc., Scholarships at Alfred University.

Candidates must be a United States citizen, residing in one of the 22 New York State counties listed
below. The candidates must be enrolled as a full-time undergraduate student at Alfred University with
an academic major of either school of engineering or childhood education and have a minimum Alfred
University 2.85 cumulative GPA. A letter of recommendation, preferably from Alfred University college
personnel is required. Please note that the letter of recommendation should be addressed to the
"Scholarship Committee"” and sent to Cathy Schnurle to coordinate with your application.

NYS Counties: Buffalo City (located in Erie County), Cattaraugus, Cayuga, Chautauqua, Chemung,
Chenango, Clinton, Dutchess, Erie, Franklin, Herkimer, Jefferson, Monroe, Niagara, Oswego,
Rensselaer, Schenectady, St. Lawrence, Steuben, Tompkins, Wyoming, and Yates.

Application & personal Recommendation DEADLINE is Monday, April 2, 2018

There will be two recipients for the "education™ scholarship with an estimated value of $750 each for
the year and two recipients for the "engineering” scholarship with an estimated scholarship value of
$500 each for the year.

Please note application and recommendation deadline is Monday, April 2, 2018. Under the conditions
outlined, if you wish to apply, the Home Bureau Scholarship application is attached for completion and
submission.

Please contact Cathy Schnurle in the AU Office of Student Financial Aid, Alumni Hall... or by phone at
# 607-871-2159 or via e-mail schnurle@alfred.edu, if you have questions pertaining to this
scholarship.

Thank you for considering this scholarship opportunity. Return completed application materials via
hand-delivery, e-mail or fax to the attention of: Cathy Schnurle, AU Office of Student Financial Aid,
Alumni Hall.

Cathy Schnurle

AU Financial Aid

Alumni Hall

607-871-2159

FAX: 607-871-2252

Email: schnurle@alfred.edu

Attachment: NYS Home Bureau Scholarship application, 2018-19
Submitted by: Catherine Schnurle
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Printer cartridges and toner cartridges -- free to a good home(s)

We have E-S020089, E-S020108, HP 75, HP-56 (2), and HP 971XL cartridges, and HP LaserJet 13A
and LaserJet O3A toner cartridges. Call 2804 or write to clarkegd@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Douglas Clarke
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Become a Peer Educator!

The Wellness Center is now accepting applications for the Peer Education Program! Apply now to
attend the September 2018 training! Applications will be accepted until Monday, April 16.

Peer education involves students encouraging other students to consider the behaviors, attitudes, and
actions that guide their lives. Alfred University peer educators are volunteers who work alongside the
Health & Wellness Coordinator to provide programming in the Residence Halls, in the classroom, and
with campus-wide events. They are concerned about people their age and are willing to take a stand
about issues that affect young people.

The Wellness Center offers two peer education opportunities:

Become a Wellness Rep:

- Assist with health and wellness related programming focused on alcohol and substance abuse
prevention, sexual health, fitness, nutrition and mental health promotion.

Become a Sexual Assault Prevention Peer Educator:

-Help to create a campus that is safe and free from sexual violence.

-Assist in the development and implementation of programs and initiatives that promote healthy
relationships, positive communication, bystander intervention, and consent.

Peer Educators Have the Chance to:

-Assume a leadership role

- Make a positive difference in the lives of friends and peers

- Receive professional training

-Work independently to create model prevention programs

-Build their resume

To apply or for more information visit:

-https://my.alfred.edu/wel...

-the Wellness Center's AU Connect Page
-Pick up an application at the Wellness Center.

Link: peer education program
Attachment: Peer Education Flyer
Submitted by: Amanda Khodorkovskaya
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APEX Information Student Panel Discussion
What is APEX: A Student Panel Discussion
Have you heard about APEX?

Attend the APEX Panel Discussion to learn more about the program:
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Tuesday, March 27, 2018
Noon - 1:00 pm
Holmes Auditorium, Harder Hall

What is APEX?

Juniors and Seniors will be able to apply for $1,000 in funding for work, study, and research.
Applications go live on July 1, 2018

Funding is limited and will be awarded to the first 200 qualified juniors and seniors.

Link: APEX Program Information

Submitted by: Angie To
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Ushers Needed for Honor's Convocation and Commencement

We are looking for students to usher two very important events happening on campus this spring
semester. The first is Honor's Convocation and the second is Commencement. Anyone interested in this
(paid) position please contact me either via email (dunganbj@alfred.edu) or by phone
(607.871.2612) no later than April 2, 2018.

Submitted by: Bonnie Dungan
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Women of Influence Speaker Series: Dr. Karin Selva

Come join the Judson Leadership Center on Thursday, April 12 at 7:00 pm for an inspirational evening
with Dr. Karin Selva! Dr. Selva's talk will focus on her experience as a leading specialist at Portland's
Transgender Clinic. This evening will also feature an informal Q&A. Snacks and drinks will be provided!

Dr. Karin Selva currently serves as the lead pediatric endocrinologist at the Legacy Health Transgender
Clinic in Portland, Oregan. Dr. Selva was one of the first medical professionals in the country to help
establish a clinic designed specifically to serve transgender patients and their families. Known locally
as the "T-Clinic," the Transgender Clinic offers comprehensive medical, mental health, and support
services for gender non-conforming youth up to 18 years of age.

"I particularly enjoy working with my patients and their families together," says Dr. Selva. "l love that
in my specialty | get to follow children for a long time and maintain a doctor-patient relationship. | feel
very rewarded in helping patients and their families through difficult transitions, and seeing them come
out successful and happy."

Dr. Karin Selva attended medical school at the State University of New York at Buffalo. After
graduation, she interned and completed her residency at the University of New Mexico. Originally
hailing from Buffalo, she completed her undergraduate education at the University of Rochester. Dr.
Selva has lived in Portland since 2000.

Dr. Karin's Selva's visit is sponsored via the JLC's Women of Influence Speaker Series.

***This event fulfills the LEAD Athletic general workshop requirement and speaker requirement for
Attachment: WOI Speaker Series: Karin Selva poster

Submitted by: Abby Griffith
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Student Innovation Award 2018

Do you want to recognize a student for helping to improve AU? Nominate them for the Student
Innovation Award!

As we enter the final stretch of the semester, please take a moment to look back to recognize
students who shaped our campus and community this academic year. The Board of Trustees annually
recognize Student Innovation - student-led efforts which improve our community while having the
potential to make a lasting (sustainable) impact. Please send a few sentences to CSl@alfred.edu
about a student (or group of students) and initiative which made an impact. Nominations due by
Friday, April 13.

Submitted by: John Lewis
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International Print Media Artist Lectures

Monday March 26th, 4:30pm

Holmes Auditorium

Cost: Free and open to the public

Sponsored by: IEA and the Division of Expanded Media

Internationally renowned Print Media Artist will give public lecture on their work.
Kabi Raj Lama

Kabi Raj Lama is an Artist from Kathmandu Nepal. He is known for his large-scale Woodcuts and
Lithographic works. As a resident of Boudha and living close to the sacred Boudhanath Stupa, he was
inspired by the strong cultural and spiritual environment. He believes that printing genre matches his
creative tendencies, allows his emotions to easily transmit onto chemicals, ink, stone surface and
paper. His recent works are bold and independent with brush movements creating raw strokes
revealing the swift tendency he has developed in printmaking. He likes the idea of preparing the plates
without any plans, not knowing its end result. The scale, speed and colors of these imprinted strokes
speak the language of his inner motions. Kabi's work has been exhibited internationally and he has
been an Artist in Residence in Japan, China, Germany and the United States.

Barbara Madsen

Madsen is known for her works in installation, sculpture, photography, and video. Her vast collections
of cast-off 20th-century industrial matter--spark plugs, machine parts, welding masks, light switches,
rubber, plastic, prosthetics, artificial eyes, and much more-serve as fodder for her work depicting a
voracious world gone awry.

Madsen's recent videos have been broadcast in Germany, France, and Italy. She has had solo
exhibitions in Italy, Scotland, the Czech Republic, Serbia, and the United States. Her works have been
shown in numerous international exhibitions in Europe, Asia, and the Middle East. Her art has been
exhibited at the

New York Public Library, the Corcoran Gallery of Art in Washington, D.C., Pratt Institute, Brooklyn, the
Lowry Lab Theater in Minneapolis, and at the International Print Center New York. She has been a
visiting artist in New Zealand, Serbia, Belgium, Scotland, the Czech Republic, and Singapore. Her
works are in the collections of the New York Public Library, Library of Congress, Dartmouth College,
University of Sharijah: United Arab Emirates, Guanlan Art Center; Shenzhen, China, and Amoco
Corporation.

Submitted by: SOAD Events
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Chelsea Mosher ¢ Artist Lecture

Wednesday, March 28th, 2018, 4:30pm

Nevins Theater

Cost: no charge

Sponsored by: Division of Drawing, Painting, and Photography

The Division of Drawing, Painting, and Photography is pleased to present the artist, Chelsea Mosher.
She will be presenting her recent photographs in the artist lecture.

Chelsea Mosher received her MFA from California State University, Long Beach. Upcoming exhibitions
include, In the Sunshine of Neglect: Defining Photographs and Radical Experiments in Inland Southern
California at UCR/California Museum of Photography. She has exhibited widely in the US; recent
exhibitions include, Art Forum Critics' Pick, In The Cut, Gallery Luisotti, (Santa Monica, CA), Desert
Waters, Marks Art Center, (Palm Desert), and Southland, Pehrspace, (Los Angeles, CA). Mosher's work
is represented in the collection of LACMA and will be included in an upcoming publication featuring
recent photography acquisitions. Her first book will be published by ultraterrestrial.xyz, a press
specializing in small edition handmade photography books, and launched at the 2018 Printed Matter
New York Art Book Fair. Mosher currently teaches photography as a lecturer at UCLA and CSULB and
lives in Long Beach, CA.

Submitted by: SOAD Events
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Now Hiring for Fall - Bookseller Positions @ AU Bookstore

The AU Bookstore is NOW hiring for Fall 2018. Apply online @ bncollege.com. We are looking for

motivated students who like to be busy and enjoy talking with people! Job responsibilities include but
not limited to operating a register, stocking shelves, cleaning, and customer service. Must have good
social skills. This is a non-work study position. Interviews will be the first week of April. Apply today!

Link: http://bncollegejobs.com

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley
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Abstracts for Undergraduate Research Forum--Due April 11, 2018

AU's Annual Undergraduate Research Forum will be held Thursday, April 19 from 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm in
the McLane Center. Any undergraduate students who have engaged in research or scholarly activities
are encouraged to present at this event.

Presentation style will be posters. Posters will remain up in McLane Center through Honors
Convocation on Friday, April 20, 2018. Students must submit abstracts of their work no later than
Wednesday, April 11, 2018. This year, the abstracts must be submitted using the 2018 URF Abstract
Submission Form. Please click on the link below to access the submission form.

The form must then be e-mailed to urf@alfred.edu. Please carefully read and follow the instructions
for using the form.
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If you have any questions about the Undergraduate Research Forum or submitting abstracts, please
contact Michele Hluchy at fhluchy@alfred.edu or Shannon Yocum at yocum@alfred.edu.

This event is open to public.

Link: Undergraduate Research Forum
Attachment: 2018 URF Abstract Submission Form
Submitted by: Shannon Yocum
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Honors Convocation, Friday, April 20 at 4:00 pm Miller Theater

This is an opportunity for the Alfred University community to honor our "best and brightest" students.
We also take this occasion to honor and acknowledge several distinguished faculty. Come and support
your friends and faculty.

Submitted by: Meghan Dwyer
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Lecture by Dr. Drew Westen, Political Psychologist

Join us for "The Psychology of Political Persuasion in American Politics" by Dr. Westen at 5:15 pm
Wednesday, March 28 in Holmes Auditorium.

Drew Westen is professor in the Departments of Psychology and Psychiatry and the director of the
Clinical Psychology Program at Emory University in Atlanta, Georgia. He is the founder of Westen
Strategies, LLC, a strategic messaging consulting firm to nonprofits and political organizations. He is
also the author of over 150 professional publications and several books, including The Political Brain,
which was his most popular book (reviewed and lauded by Bill Clinton). He has been featured in CNN,
NY Times, Washington Post, Huffington Post, and NPR. He has been an invited speaker for the
Democratic Caucus of the US House of Representatives and for the US Senate.

Attachment: Event poster
Submitted by: Crystal Henshaw
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AAUW SALARY NEGOTIATION WORKSHOPS ¢ SIGN UP NOW
AAUW WORKSHOPS - SIGN UP NOW

The American Association of University Women is presenting two free workshops to train women on
how to set salary ranges and negotiate better terms. Dr. Mary Drach Mclnnes will be the workshop
leader.

The first workshop will be for women students. This "Start Smart" workshop will be held on Thursday,
April 12 from 3:30 pm - 5:30 pm in the Judson Leadership Center on campus. Please contact the
Center to reserve your place (griffith@alfred.edu); the workshop is limited to 40 participants. There
is no cost to the participants.

The second workshop will be for women employees on campus. This "Work Smart" workshop will be
held on Sunday, April 15th from 3:00-5:30 pm in the Judson Leadership Center on campus. Please
contact the Center to reserve your place (griffitha@alfred.edu); the workshop is limited to 40
participants. There is no cost to the participants.
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We would like to thank President Zupan, Provost Stephens, and Vice-President Woughter for their
support of this initiative.

Attachment: AAUW Salary Negotiation Flyer (Students)
Attachment: AAUW Salary Negotiation Flyer (Faculty/Staff)

Submitted by: Abby Griffith
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The Community Table Cooking Class: Vegetarian Zucchini Provené¢al

Tuesday, March 27th, 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm with Angela
Eat what you cook!

Sign up by Monday, March 26.
Call 871-2285 or email snyderhg@alfred.edu.

Class size is limited.

Saxon Swipe or $8
(Cash, Credit, Dining Dollars, or Fiat Bux)

The Community Table is on the second floor of Powell.

Submitted by: Marie Williams
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Meet the Dietitian!

AU Fresh's Registered Dietitian, Janna Neitzel, will be here to answer questions about dietary
restrictions, allergens and food preferences!

Tuesday, March 27

Powell - 11:00 am - 1:00 pm

Ade - 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Janna attended RIT, where she received her Bachelor's in Nutrition. She later attained her Master's in
Nutrition at Sage Graduate School and afterwards became a Registered Dietitian. As a Registered

Dietitian, Janna is dedicated to helping others find their path to overall health and has an open-door
policy with all students, faculty and staff.

Submitted by: Marie Williams
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Internationalitea: "Gender Expression" - Wednesday, March 28 at 7:00 pm
The Office of International Programs is hosting:

Internationalitea
Topic: Gender Expression

Come to the BookEnd Lounge in Herrick Library on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 pm for a cup of tea
(or coffee) and casual conversation. Each week, we'll talk about a different topic related to culture,



http://alfred.edu/alfred_today/docs/fileAuth.cfm?filename=25213_1.pdf
http://alfred.edu/alfred_today/docs/fileAuth.cfm?filename=25213_2.pdf
https://my.alfred.edu/auth/alfred-today-public/index.cfm?ID=25213&type=ann
mailto:snyderhg@alfred.edu
https://my.alfred.edu/auth/alfred-today-public/index.cfm?ID=25214&type=ann
https://my.alfred.edu/auth/alfred-today-public/index.cfm?ID=25215&type=ann

language, trends, and issues in the United States and on campus.

All students (U.S. and international) are invited and welcome - and the tea or coffee is on us!
Link: international.alfred.edu

Attachment: Internationalitea Flyer - 28 Mar 2018

Submitted by: Polina Arteev
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Paint and Sip hosted by Umoja

March is Women's History Month so Umoja would like to celebrate women by hosting a Paint and Sip
event in which individuals can paint a self portrait of themselves or an inspiring woman in their life! All
art supplies will be provided. Free food and prizes.

Tuesday, March 27th, 2018

600 pm - 8:00 pm

Kenyon Allen Room

RSVP on AU Connect or email umoja@alfred.edu

ALL ARE WELCOME!

Attachment: Paint and sip Flyer
Submitted by: Alexis Harris-Bates
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MS/CE Thesis Defense by Patrick G. Cigno

| am pleased to announce that Patrick G. Cigno will defend his MS in Ceramic Engineering thesis
entitled, "Engineering Powders for Ceramic 3-D Printing" on Thursday, March 29 at 9:30 am in
McMahon Building, room 206.

Copies of his thesis are on display in the Dean's office in Binns-Merrill Hall 160 and the CACT Office in
McMahon 120.

Submitted by: Laura Grove
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El cafecito: Spanish Game Night & Delicious Food!

Please join AU's Spanish Culture & Conversation Club, El cafecito, for Spanish Game Night & Delicious
Food! Practice your Spanish speaking skills in a fun, relaxed environment while enjoying fun games
and great food!

Tuesday, March 27th

6:00pm - 7:00pm

AU Language House

12 Park Street (across from the Saxon Inn)

Beginners to Advanced Spanish speakers, Everyone is Welcome!

Submitted by: Michele Gaffney
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Turner Teaching Fellow Candidate Lecture: Jessica Brandl
Tuesday, April 3, 4:30pm

Holmes Auditorium

Cost: Free

Sponsored by: Division of Ceramic Art

Submitted by: SOAD Events
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GET YOUR HAIR DONE ON CAMPUSI!!

Hey Alfred University! My name is Shannon and | am a licensed cosmetologist on campus! As an AU
business student, | am doing a project where | am raising money for charity one haircut at a time!
Female Haircuts- $12, Male Haircuts $10, Blowout and Style $10... and more! Contact me to schedule
an appointment! Text (716) 930-7003, DM on Instagram @shakeupmakeupshan or email at
beautyshan82944@gmail.com! A portion of the money raised will go to Cradle Beach Camp for
children with disabilities!

Submitted by: Shannon Mendola
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